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Shooting Death in Frederiksted Brings Territory's Total
Homicides for 2020 to 47
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ST. CROIX — The U.S. Virgin Islands recorded its 47th homicide for 2020 on Sunday night,
after a man was shot dead in Frederiksted on Fish Street. The 46th homicide occurred in St. John
on Nov. 17, though there were multiple shooting incidents to date.

According to V.I.P.D. Public Information Officer Toby Derima, on Sunday at 6:01 p.m., the 911
Emergency Call Center received calls of shots fired on Fisher Street, Frederiksted, at the Fish
Market.

Officers traveled to the area and found an adult Black male on the ground with gunshot wounds,
according to the V.I.P.D. news release. The victim was transported to the Juan F. Luis Hospital
via ambulance, where he later succumbed to his injuries.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-shooting-death-in-frederiksted-brings-territorys-total-homicides-for-2020-to-47


The victim was identified by next of kin as 25-year-old Jahmandi Simon.

Detectives on Sunday appealed to anyone who saw what happened to contact police by calling
911, the Crime TipLine at (340) 778-4950, or Crime Stoppers USVI at (800) 222-8477. Your
information can be what is needed to bring those responsible to justice.
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